Monroe Rural Fire District Meeting

July 9, 2020

The Monroe Rural Fire District meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of
Monroe Town Hall.

Town Officers present; Tracy Signer, Todd Hasse, Mike Lambert, Chad Spotts, Ron Brandt
(excused) and Colin Nack. Also present; Jim Rutledge, Tom Burkhalter and Andy Kubly.

The agenda was approved.
Treasurer’s Report was approved.
Discussion on the following concerns.

e Discussion on the contract proposal from the City of Monroe. After discussion
Colin Nack motioned to reject the new contract proposal from the City of
Monroe and offer a counter proposal of a 15 (fifteen) year contract with a 2
(two) percent increase per year over the present fee; with payments to be made
monthly after we would receive the previous months call reports; fire inspections
to be performed by the City of Monroe Fire Department on a yearly bases and
the MRFD would turn over all of its owned equipment to the City of Monroe.
Chad Spotts second the motion. The motion was approved.

Being there was no further business Chad Spotts motions to adjourn at 7:55 p.m., Todd Hasse
seconds the motion. Motion approved.

Jim Rutledge
Secretary/Treasurer Monroe Rural Fire District



